
 
 
Dear National Federations, 
 
In line with recent updates on the Covid-19 outbreak, and the rapidly evolving situation in Switzerland, the FEI 
Headquarters’ staff will be working from home from now until the end of March. 
 
The FEI will maintain all services to the equestrian community and stakeholders with each departm
and all members of staff available by phone and email. 
 
We trust you will understand that these measures have been taken to ensure, in so much as possible, that the work of the 
FEI remains uninterrupted, while at the same time guaran
 
We remain at your disposal should you have any questions.
 
Kind regards, 
 

Corporate & Internal Communications Team 
Communications Department 

t +41 21 310 47 47
 

HM King Hussein I Building 
Chemin de la Joliette 8 
1006 Lausanne - Switzerland

  

 
    

 

19 outbreak, and the rapidly evolving situation in Switzerland, the FEI 
Headquarters’ staff will be working from home from now until the end of March.  

The FEI will maintain all services to the equestrian community and stakeholders with each department fully operational 
and all members of staff available by phone and email.  

We trust you will understand that these measures have been taken to ensure, in so much as possible, that the work of the 
FEI remains uninterrupted, while at the same time guaranteeing the safety of both FEI staff and the local population. 

We remain at your disposal should you have any questions. 

  

 

 
  

 

19 outbreak, and the rapidly evolving situation in Switzerland, the FEI 

ent fully operational 

We trust you will understand that these measures have been taken to ensure, in so much as possible, that the work of the 
teeing the safety of both FEI staff and the local population.  


